
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Feb. 22, 2024. 

Procurement professionals, 

After receiving feedback from agencies, we are adding an additional exception to the general prohibition 
on Direct POs. All Authority Orders can now be handled without a requisition. Please see Section III(E) of 
the updated PIM. 

Thank you, 

Amanda Otis 
State Purchasing Director 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/dita/ok/en/omes/central-purchasing/purchasing-reference-guide/topics/procurement-information-memorandums/Documents/PIMDirectPO.pdf
https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/dita/ok/en/omes/central-purchasing/purchasing-reference-guide/topics/procurement-information-memorandums/Documents/PIMDirectPO.pdf
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